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         November 20, 2015 

Dear Alumnus,    

May this holiday season be filled with joy and great expectations 

for a happy new year.  As we have much to be thankful for in our lives, 

please know that our alumni association continues to progress toward 

the achievement of its goals – the reconstitution of L-4 and a reunion. 

If you have an interest in military history, specifically America’s 

entrance and involvement into WW-I, or if you happen to be a General 

Pershing fan, you can tract along with the centennial calendar of events 

using the following website address.  http://www.worldwar1centennial.org/ 

 You are reminded to register in the Pershing Rifles Group Unit 

Management System allowing you to receive The National Shield.  The 

most current newsletter can be reviewed at 
https://www.theprgroup.org/ums/admin/uploads/editor/1430023152_The%20National

%20Shield%20April%202015.pdf . 

 The release of the next alumni roster is scheduled for March 2016.  

Changes are being posted as received. 

 With Thanksgiving Day just ahead, on behalf of the L-4AA 

Executive Committee, I wish you an enjoyable and satisfying holiday 

dinner with family or friends. 

 I leave you with a question.  Our congress promoted John J. 

Pershing to the rank of “General of the Armies of the United States” in 

1919.  Who was the other general so honored by congress?    

  Fraternally, 

          Joe Harris, ‘68 

  Director of Administration 
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